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From:                                         Reber, Eric
Sent:                                           Tuesday, December 08, 2015
5:04 PM
To:                                               'charlotte@wslusa.com'
Subject:                                     WORLDWIDE SPECIALTY LAMP,
POSSIBLE VOIDANCE OF LICENSE AMENDMENT APPLICATION
 
Dear Ms.
Groves:
 
This email
refers to your application dated September 3, 2015, which requested a license
amendment to add various
 models of lamps manufactured by UNILAM Co., Ltd. to
your license. 
 
As I explained
in the voice mail that I left for your today, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) sent you a
 letter dated September 28, 2015, which requested
that you provide additional information concerning your
 application within 30
calendar days of the date of the letter (i.e., by October 28, 2015). 
  
 
To date, it
appears that we have not received the requested information.  If we do not
received the requested
 information by Thursday, December 10, 2015, we may
void your application.  If you have already submitted the
 requested
information, please inform us.  
 
Voidance of
your license amendment request would be taken without prejudice to the
resubmission of your request;
 therefore, your application could be re-opened
once the NRC receives a complete response to our request for
 additional
information. 
 
In accordance
with 10 CFR 2.390, “Public inspections, exemptions, requests for withholding,”
a copy of this email
 will be available electronically for public inspection in
NRC’s Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available
 Records component of
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC web site
at
 http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html
(the Public Electronic Reading Room).
 
If you have any
questions, please contact me at (301)-415-5608, or by electronic mail at Eric.Reber@nrc.gov.
 
Sincerely,                                                       
                                   
 
Eric H. Reber
Materials
Safety Licensing Branch
Division of
Material Safety, State, Tribal,
  
and Rulemaking Programs
Office of
Nuclear Material Safety
   and
Safeguards
 
License
No.     10-23967-01E
Docket
No.      030-37762
Mail
Control     588821
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